
 
         

 
 

 

Pantomime: Jack and the Beanstalk 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Year 6 will be attending a Christmas pantomime on 

Tuesday 3rd December 2019 at the Stockport Plaza Theatre. 

 

To help cover the cost of this trip, we ask for a £10 donation. This donation covers the cost 

of the ticket and travel to and from the theatre.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return at lunchtime. 

 

Children are able to bring a bottle of water and one snack for the performance.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 

  

....................................................................................................................................................... 

 

I give permission for my child, ________________________________________, in 6 __________, to 

attend Jack and the Beanstalk the Pantomime on Tuesday 3rd December 2019. 

 

 

I enclose the donation of £10       

 

 

Medical conditions: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________________(parent/guardian) 

 

Contact number: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


